Happy New Year from Peacock Law!

Despite the challenges of 2020, Peacock Law is well and strong. Not only did we manage to keep all of our employees, but we added a new paralegal to our team. We thank you, our clients, who continue to prioritize your intellectual property needs.

Introducing: Victoria Gentile

We are proud to start the New Year by introducing the newest member of our team, Victoria Gentile.

Peacock Law P.C.'s paralegals are world-class, impressing clients and other lawyers around the world with both the breadth and depth of their experience and their attention to detail, and Victoria has come to fit right in.

Victoria assists Peacock Law in the preparation and filing of patent, trademark and copyright applications. She came to us in 2020 from SolAero Technologies Corp., one of the world's leading manufacturers of highly efficient solar products for space applications. There, she worked for years as an in-house intellectual property paralegal, filing numerous patent applications. She enjoys the fast pace of her new law firm life at Peacock Law.

Victoria grew up in Cliffwood Beach, New Jersey and moved to Albuquerque, New Mexico as a teenager. She quickly found herself in love with the state's unique history and culture, the mountain views, and of course, green chile. She graduated from the University of New Mexico in 2016 (cum laude) with her bachelor's degree in Spanish.

Victoria plays the electric bass, and in pre-pandemic times, she played with an up and coming local rock band. Her two dogs and 11-year-old bearded dragon are fans of her music, and often request their favorite metal tunes.